
The Little Ark Preschool

      June/July 2024 Term 6

Newsletter

September 2024
We are full for September.  We will be enrolling the 
new starters at the end of term.
Reminders:
Now the weather is getting warmer can
we please remind you all that we will be
outside for large parts of the day and so
we will assume that you have applied
suncream to your child in the morning
and will reapply here after lunch.

Hats:
Please make sure they are named and placed in the hat 
box – thank you
Summer Shoes:
Please ensure your child wears sensible footwear in 
order for them to use the outdoor play equipment 
safely. Flip flops often cause tripping accidents when 
children are running around in the garden
Spare Clothing
Can you please make sure you supply your child with 
lots of spare clothing as they will be playing in lots of 
water...thank you

Clothing and Bags
Can you please make sure that ALL outdoor clothing 

is named/labelled.
We provide your child with a named drawstring bag 
to keep a change of clothing in, this will stay at the 

setting unless items need replacing/washing we will 
be asking parents to please have drawstring bags as 

other bags take up too much room in the hallway 
thank you for your understanding.

Term Dates
Term Six

Mon 3rd June to Mon 22nd July
LEAVERS PICNIC Tue 23rd July

Term One
Mon 2nd Sept to Fri 25th Oct

(Inset Day Mon 30th Sept)
Little Ark Clothing/Book Bags Prices

Sweaters £10.50
Polo Shirts £9.00
Fleeces £18.00

Book Bags £4.00

This Term - we will be focusing on summer 
activities including gardening, growing, flowers, 
birds and insects

Father's Day: Various activities and cards will be 
done throughout the term – Friday 14th June 
Dad's/Grandad's welcome to come in and read 
stories etc. please contact us if you are able to do 
this

Nursery Rhyme Challenge -  Mary Mary quite 
contrary

School Trip - Tuesday 2nd July June Rare Breeds (we 
are open as normal for those not going)

Sports Day - Friday 21st June 8.45am (will take 
children in early this day so we can go over to school 
field)

Email: thelittlearkpreschool@gmail.com

Tel: 01233 614665
Charity No. 1136923

Parent Consultations
We will be sending out appointments to you the first 
week back – appointments to be held from 10th June
We will be emailed out appointments

Parent Questionnaire – Leavers
This will be sent out via Forms online to enable you 
to give feedback on you/r child's time at the Little 
Ark.

Apprentice
We will be having a new apprentice starting with us 
on 17th June she attended Little Ark previously as a 
work experience so looking forward to 
welcoming Katie.

School Leavers Picnic  Tuesday 23rd July – 

details to be confirmed

School Leavers Photos – Wednesday 26th June 
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